
Message to our MCAHN Connect Followers: 

The MCAHN Associate Member Committee is wishing everyone STRENGTH and 

PRESERVERANCE as we work through this pandemic in our lives together. As a 

committee we are here for you if you need us. 

We will “Connect” soon – Stay Safe and Healthy! 

Yours Truly, 

MCAHN Associate Member Committee 
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